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 departments, teams, and
individuals and recognizing their
most recent achievements. You can
even invite more sociable aspects
into the playing field by including
pieces of fluff information, such as
newlyweds and parents-to-be
within the office. 
 
Creating a newsletter that's of
practical use around the office can
also motivate your employees to

"In creating this newsletter, it'll be
helpful to keep in mind that the
focus should be on the employees
more than anything. While it's an
opportunity for employees to hear
from their higher-ups, it's also a
chance to create a community
that's built up on positive morale
within the office. You can get
started on that goal by dedicating a
couple of pages of your newsletter
to profiles on different

This newsletter is a great space to
talk about your employees' genuine
concerns, such as company
updates, events, and perks that they
regularly look forward to. With this
layout's easy-to-follow structure  
 
and design, creating content for
your employees will be as easy as
ever. Make sure you use the space
wisely by using pictures and
captions, too. 

B Y  P A U L  P A R K E R

MORE PIZZAS, MORE STORES MSu heads to New Hampshire

Visitors enjoyed
talking to such smart
and interactive
producers and really
loved discussing the
exciting potential of
precision dairy  

monitoring
technologies with
them. 
 
Representatives of our
school were lucky to
get invited to
represent MS’s dairy
industry.

 New Hampshire dairy
producers were very
welcoming this week
to visitors from
Mississippi State,
other than allowing all
this snow and single
digit weather!  
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B Y  P A U L  P A R K E R

MORE PIZZAS, MORE STORES 
What a year with an incredible
group of young men and women
who represented our 2018
team!! With a 7th place team
rank in the “Performance Cattle
Division”, this year we achieved
our first top-ten division finish at
our National Contest in
Louisville, KY since having re-
established our program! We’re
proud to have also achieved the
highest overall team rank since
we brought the program back! 
 

Also at the National Contest,
team member, Abigail Jenkins,
became Mississippi State’s first
ever, “All American” team
member! 
 
Abigail ranked 2nd individually
in the “Performance Swine”
division (tied for first) as well as
7th overall in the “Performance
Cattle” division! Team member,
Cody Maddox, was just one
point shy of a top-ten finish in
that division. 
 

Every team member received
individual contest recognition at
some point throughout the year
and each played a vital role in
the best season we’ve had in
modern history! We wish each
one only the best as they enter
the next phase of life! 
2018 Mississippi State
Livestock Judging Team  
 
Members: 
Abigail Jenkins 
Cody Maddox 
Gresham Stephens 
Logan Strock 
Mikaila Walker 

Mississippi State University Livestock Judging 
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B Y  P A U L  P A R K E R

MORE PIZZAS, MORE STORES HIGH POINT CHAMPIONS! 

Congrats to our western team for winning big! 
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B Y  P A U L  P A R K E R

MORE PIZZAS, MORE STORES 

Feeling pretty excited to see you all
making an impact with food
pantries in MS. Through sales of
our Hail State and Drink Milk t-
shirts, we’ve been able to donate
all this - and are working on even
more. Not only are dairy products
getting into the hands of families
who need it, we are also getting
some dairy products off the
shelves to help with oversupply.

I know this is a small way to help,
but if we all do some small things
to help dairy producers, it can
become huge! If you bought a
shirt, thank you! If not, there are
still some left (but not all sizes
and colors). If you want to help
producers beyond getting a shirt,
consider donating milk to a local
pantry!

Food pantries of Mississippi success
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UPCOMING EXTENSION EVENTS
B Y  P A U L  P A R K E R

Beef Extension - Dr. Brandi Karisch & Cobie Rutherford  
 
 
Phone: (662) 325-7465 or brandi.karisch@msstate.edu (662) 325-4344 or
cobie.rutherford@msstate.edu 
Beef Calendar: http://extension.msstate.edu/livestock/beef/beef-calendar 

N O V E M B E R  2 1 , 2 0 1 8  -  V O L .  1 0 7  

Dairy Events - Dr. Amanda Stone 
 
 
Phone: (662) 325-8773 or Email: amanda.stone@msstate.edu Website:
http://extension.msstate.edu/dairy 

4-H Events - Dr. Dean Jousan  
 
 
Phone: (662) 325-2424 
Email: dj230@msstate.edu www.http://extension.msstate.edu/4-h 

Equine Events - Dr. Clay Cavinder  
 
 
Contact Dr. Cavinder for information about programs and events. Phone: (662)
325-7566 or clay.cavinder@msstate.edu Website
http://extension.msstate.edu/agriculture/livestock/equine/upcomingprograms 
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